Town of Eaton November 7, 2022 Public Hearing

The Eaton Town Council held a Public Hearing to discuss the proposed all way stop at the intersection of Harris and West Union. In attendance are Daniel Blankenship, Roger Wells, Teresa Welsh, Dustin Reese and Meghan Deckman.

President Daniel Blankenship called the meeting to order.

Daniel Blankenship read Ordinance 2022-10-13 All Way Stop out loud.

No residents are present to ask questions.

Dustin Reese wants the Ordinance for Visibility at intersections enforced. This will make the signs more visible. He would also like a stop ahead sign before Harris Street on West Union coming of off Indiana Avenue. Discussion followed.

Roger Wells made a motion to close the public hearing. Teresa Welsh seconded the motion. Vote was 5/0. Motion carried.

Daniel Blankenship, Council President

12/13/2022

Attest:

Bridgett S. DeWees, Clerk-Treasurer

12/13/2022